
MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE 

WALKER FIELD AIRPORT BOARD 
HELD JULY 15, 1968, GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 

Chairman Ed Lamm called the meeting to order at 1:30 P. H. 

Board members present were: Paul Heidel, Ed Lamm, and Clyde Lowe, 
County Commissioners; Ed McCormack and Ray Meacham, City 
Councilmen; Gus Byrom, Airport Managers Dave Palo, County 
Attorney; and W. J. Anderies, Secretary. Dave Burr and 
Dick Rusk were present from Frontier Airlines, and Ed Kelley 
from United Airlines. 

Mr. Kelley mentioned that in the future United might want to 

put in a station manager. 

Gus Byrom requested that the airlines give their requirements 

on runway lengths in the very near future. 

Ray Meacham presented information on "A Proposed Parking Lot 

Program." If needed for reference, this report will be filed with 

the minutes. 

Gus Byrom requested permission to transfer from the Airport Fund 

to the County Road and Bridge Fund an amount which covered the county's 

billing to the airport for monies received from the State Highway 

Department on the Interstate 70 acquisition. This transfer was 

requested since the county just recently completed a new drag strip 

and a portion of such monies was applicable to the drag strip. Ray 

Meacham moved and Ed McCormack seconded that these funds be transferred. 

Gus Byrom gave a run down on the status of the runway recon-

struction. 
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Mr. Byrom also presented a review of "Parking Meters at 

Walker Field, January 1, 1967 - June 30, 1968," this will be 

filed with the minutes. 

Meeting adjourned. 

Edwin S. Lamm, Chairman 
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